
 

 

      
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tri Golf Practice  

 Year 3 have been practicing their Tri Golf skills in their PE lessons. Our children 

will all be trying a big range of sports this year.   

 

 

 

 

Thames View Primary School Newsletter 

Time flies when you are having fun! I cannot believe we are 3 weeks into this term 

already. The Inclusion Hub have been very busy this week, with the wellbeing staff 

and wellbeing dogs now on timetable. They will be offering a range of therapies, 

including social skills, lego therapy, talk and draw and nurture group, as well as 

reading to and walking the wellbeing dogs. Trips are starting this coming week, with 

Year 4 going to Lullingstone Villa for their topic on Romans and some Year 3 children 

taking part in our first competitive sporting fixture of Tri-Golf. If your child is taking part 

in this, you will receive a letter from Miss Bailey today. We enjoyed our celebration 

assemblies this week, giving out certificates. The winners of these will be on the 

newsletter every week. We began our golden ticket celebration this Friday, to 

celebrate some of those children who have shown our school values of Respect, 

Responsibility and Resilience. I hope you all have a lovely weekend and stay safe, 

Mrs Rogers.  

 

Mrs Rogers Message  

 

Quote of the week  
 

“Today I shall 
behave, as if this is 
the day I will be 
remembered.”   
Dr Seuss   

Inclusion initiative 
 

Makaton is a collection of symbols 

and signs to support with 

communication. We will be 

introducing this to our children over 

the course of the year. This is a 

great way to support communication 

for all of our children. We will be 

offering parent training as well soon!  

 

Thank you from the Inclusion Team  

and Mr Tumble 

  

 
 

Responsibility 
 

Resilience 
 

Respect 

Special events coming 

soon : 

 

26th September – PTA Meeting KS2 

hall 3.30pm (see email sent today) 

 

29th September- PSG Tri-Golf 

Tournament  

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PE with Miss Bailey 
Year 2 had a Fabulous dance lesson with Miss Bailey on a very rainy Friday. They all joined in and had lots of fun, as well as 

learning some difficult dance moves that required lots of co-ordination! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Forest Library in Key Stage 1 

 

We have been renovating our Key Stage 1 library this week. We have been transforming the library into an 

indoor Forest area, to fit in with our house theme of Julia Donaldson and her stories of ‘the Gruffalo’ and the 

‘Stick Man’. You will be seeing some of the characters appear in the EYFS and Key Stage 1 building shortly, as 

well as in our new Forest School. Here are some pictures of the library, where our children can enjoy their books.  

 

 

 



 

 

  

Class Star of the week Star Reader Star Writer Maths Champion 

Pippin Harrison  Jamie C  

Sunrise Andrea  Leo  

Elstar Oscar Isla Thomas Phoebe 

Kanzi Jayden Louis James Aliye 

Fortune Sebastian Jack Sydney Lola 

Liberty Hadi Rose Betsie William 

Opal Aya Bethany Mahad Mia 

Topaz George Lahna Felicia Katie 

Enterprise Leighton Chloe Miya Ollie 

Victory Henry Parker Ashanti Phoenix 

Blenheim Maddison Sania Chloe Kieran 

Windsor Alice Hope Annabelle Ho-Him 

Discovery Melody Ruby Drake Phoebe 

Pioneer  Frankie Lexi Lois Shayaan 

Golden Ticket 
Golden Ticket began this Friday with a child in each Key Stage 2 class winning a golden ticket for 

outstanding effort, behaviour and for showing our 3 school values, Respect, Responsibility and 

Resilience. The winning ticket meant the children were able to go to Mrs Rogers office at 10am 

and have hot chocolate (with squirty cream), a chocolate biscuit and receive a gift or a Roald 

Dahl book to take home with a message from Mrs Rogers. Congratulations to this weeks winners.  

 

Weekly Class Attendance Reward : 

Congratulations to the classes who achieved high attendance this week.  They had milk 

and cookies this morning in class to celebrate… well done everyone 

KS1:  Sunrise 100%            KS2:  Enterprise :  97.1% 



 

 
 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
PTA News 

FIREWORK NIGHT – 
Sunday 6th November 

 

Ticket Link – 
https://buytickets.at/t
hamesviewpta/685516 

 

Family- £25 

Adult- £6 

Child - £4 

 

 

Safeguarding Corner  

If you have concerns about your child, please 

come in and raise your concerns with our Mrs 

Flynn or Mrs Stevens. This week, we look at 

bullying. Bullying is not tolerated at Thames 

View and we act in line with our anti-bullying 

policy. The inclusion team have been busy 

expanding the inclusion area and building on 

their worry postboxes and worry monsters. If 

you child feels unhappy, please encourage 

them to speak to any member of staff! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you have any time to 

support the PTA, 

please see the school 

office for more 

information.  
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Pupil News : 
Sienna has volunteered over 70 days to park run and has completed over 
130 runs combined with adult and junior Park run. Saturday was extra 
special as it was 'Chase the pacer week' Sienna volunteered to be pacer 
meaning she was setting the pace for adults taking part to achieve their 
personal best times. Many come up to Sienna and thanked her for her 
pace because they did achieve their Personal Best.  

 

https://buytickets.at/thamesviewpta/685516
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